## Medical Center control of dental college urged

A proposal to bring the University of Nebraska-Lincoln dental college under Medical Center administrative control will be discussed Saturday by the NU Board of Regents' academic committee.

No formal recommendation is on the board's agenda for its 1:30 p.m. meeting at Regents Hall, 3835 Holdrege.

The college will not move physically from East Campus, Dean Richard Bradley said. Faculty opinion is split on the issue.

The board will be asked to renew the Blue Cross-Blue Shield health insurance plan at no increase in premium. The deductible amount under the major-medical clause will be reduced from \$200 to \$100.

Current premiums range from \$15.55 to \$84.73 a month.

The university is considering a proposal from Health Cen-

tral, the Lincoln health maintenance organization, for additional care.

UNL Chancellor Roy Young will propose that Henningson, Durham & Richardson be awarded the architectural contract for the 9,000-seat Memorial Stadium addition for a fee of 4.5 percent of the cost.

In February 1977, the board named the firm to design an 8,000-seat addition for a lumpsum fee that calculated to 4.5 percent of the total cost, then estimated at \$3.5 million.

The latest proposal is for a percentage rather than a lump sum, Young said, because no cost estimate is available.

Bids will be approved Saturday for a stadium restroom renovation, estimated to cost about \$200,000, from athletic department funds.

The board also will review personnel and purchasing policies.